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December 28, 1989
j

' MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Jack W. Roe, Director i
Division of Licensee Performance "

and Quality Evaluation, NRR

L SUBJECT: MEETING WITH NUMARC ON MAINTENANCE ;

i

'On December 21, 1989, representatives from NRR, AEOD, RES, and the ED0's office,

net with NUMARC representatives to discuss the industry's " Draft Proposed
.

Action Plan for Continued Improvement in Maintenance". Those who attended the
meeting are listed in . Enclosure 1. A copy of the industry action plan and
related documents discussed at the meeting are provided in Enclosure 2. NUMARC
intends to present a final proposal to the Conunission in late January 1990.

The staff will continue to hold discussions with NUMARC to ensure a continuing
dialogue during the future developnent of the action plan and specifically to

,

discuss maintenance accreditation and the development of an industry i
neintenance standard.
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On December 21, 1989, representatives from NRR, AE00, RES, and.the ED0's office
net with NUMARC representatives to discuss the industry's "Dr6ft Proposed
Action Plan for Continued Improvement in Maintenance". Those who attended the
meeting are listed in Enclosure 1. A copy of the industry action plan and
related documents discussed at the meeting are provided in Enclosure 2. NUMARC
intends to present a final proposal to the Commission in late January 1990.

The staff will continue to hold discussions with NUMARC to ensure a continuing
dialogue during the future developnent of the action plan and specifically to
discuss maintenance accreditation and' the development of an industry
maintenance standard.
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas E. Murley, Director ;

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Jack W. Roe, Director
Division of Licensee Performance

and Quality Evaluation, NRR

SUBJECT: MEETING WITH NUMARC ON MAINTENANCE

On December 21, 1989, representatives from NRR, AEOD, RES, and the ED0's office
net with NUMARC representatives to discuss the industry's "Draf t Proposed
Action Plan for Continueo Improvement in Maintenance". Those who attendeo the
neeting are listed in Enclosure 1. A copy of the industry action plan and
related documents discussed at the meeting are provided in Enclosure 2. NUMARC
intends to present a final proposal to the Connission in late Januar,) 1990.

The staff will centinue to hold discussions with NUMARC to ensure a continuing
dialogue during the future development of the action plan and specifically to
discuss maintenance accreditation and the development of an industry
maintenance standard.

'el&)(). .? W. A W
N Jack W. Roe, Director

Division of Licensee Performance
and Quality Evaluation ',

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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ENCLOSURE 1
:

:

.

NRC/NUMARC MEETING ON MAINTENANCE
'

December 21, 1989
j

ATTENDEES

r

NRC NUMARC OTHER I

Jack Roe, NRR Joe Colvin None
Cecil Thomas, NRR Warren Hall
Tony Gody, NRR Walt Smith iBill Morris, RES Lynne Neal
Jeffry Sharkey, OEDO
Bill Borchardt, OEDO
Jerry Wilson, RES >

Ron Frahm, RES
Clarles Ader, OCM
David Trimble, OCM
Tom Novak, AEOD
Bob Dennig, AE00
Mark Williams , AE00 '

Tom Foley, NRR
Mark Caruso, NRR

1

Frank Miraglia, NRR
Eileen McKenna, NRR
Jim Sniezek, NRR -
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